[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Postcode]
[Email Address – optional]
[Date]
To:
North East and North Cumbria Integrated Care Board
NHS North East and North Cumbria ICB
Watermark Building
Newburn Riverside
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE15 8NY
Email: necsu.icbcomplaints@nhs.net (or local communications contact if you prefer to insert)

Dear Sir/Madam,
Subject: Concern About the Future of General Practice Services in North Cumbria
I am writing as a concerned patient living in [your town/village] and registered at [your GP practice]. I understand that local GP practices in North Cumbria are preparing to stop providing some services from September 2025, due to a lack of proper funding and support.
I appreciate how hard GP surgeries are working to care for their patients in increasingly difficult circumstances. I also understand that many of the services they are being asked to provide — like blood tests, injections, and medication monitoring — used to be handled by hospitals or community services, and that these have shifted into general practice without clear plans or resources.
I am very concerned that if practices can no longer continue these services, patients like me will be left without local, accessible care. I worry about longer waits, confusion over where to go, and the added pressure this will place on already stretched parts of the NHS.
I’m writing to urge the ICB to:
· Work with local practices and the LMC to find a long-term, properly funded solution that protects patient access
· Ensure that no services are lost, and that patients aren’t left without safe and timely care
· Communicate clearly and in advance about what arrangements will be in place after August 2025
As a patient who depends on my local practice, I ask that you listen to what practices are saying — not because they don’t want to help, but because they cannot keep absorbing more work without support. If we lose more from general practice, it will be patients who suffer most.
Thank you for taking the time to read this. I hope to see positive action and clear plans soon.
Yours sincerely,
[Your Name]
